2022 Water Year
Water District #41

The 2022 water year in Rockland valley was extremely dry. Younger water rights received cuts
as early as mid May and continued throughout the summer. The East Fork of Rock Creek
continued to struggle to meet ditch demands, consequently the Bench, Tyler, City, West Ditch
and others were short of water throughout the summer. Water flow from the South Fork of Rock
Creek was low, but steady relative to years prior. The Landing ditch and other diversions on the
south fork had stream flows similar to prior years. Hot weather and relatively little rainfall made
it difficult to keep crops growing, especially on ditches that were cut early.
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